From: Charlotte Meynell

Sent: 17 April 2023 08:41

To: Planning Planning

Subject: FW: OBJECTION to 2022/5057/P 91 South End Road NW3
Hi

1

Please can the below email be uploaded to M3 and Trim as an objection to the above application.
Thanks,

Charlotte Meynell
Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 2598

From: David Castle

Sent: 12 April 2023 11:37
To: Charlotte Meynell <Charlotte.Meynell@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: OBJECTION to 2022/5057/P 91 South End Road NW3

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

From:
THE HEATH & HAMPSTEAD SOCIETY

We have just been informed by the neighbours about the above application to increase the size of an existing large
balcony.
We hope that you can accept our objection even though it is beyond the date allowed.

Both neighbours have sent in objections with which we completely agree.

The existing area for the balcony is already large — making it even larger will increase the potential for more noise
and overlooking of neighbours gardens.

PLEAS REFUSE.

David Castle
Chair Planning Sub-Committee.

Sent from Mail for Windows



